
Wednesday, May 16, 2018 at 10:11:34 AM Pacific Daylight Time

Subject: Fwd: [Ext] Le-ers
Date: Friday, May 11, 2018 at 4:00:30 PM Pacific Daylight Time
From: Jamie Hedlund
To:

Ari,

Hope you are well. I am responsible for ICANN's US government relaWons. Thank you for sharing the le-ers Mr. 
Shimkus and Me. Ruiz sent to domain name registries and registrars. As part of ICANN's commitment to 
transparency, we generally publish correspondence we receive and send
to h-ps://www.icann.org/resources/pages/correspondence. Could you please let me know if we may publish your 
email and the eight le-ers? Thank you. 

Best,
Jamie Hedlund
ICANN
SVP, Contractual Compliance and Consumer Safeguards
Managing Director, Washington, DC office
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